
Free School Meals 
7th April 2020 
 
We have now received the information needed to apply for Free School Meal Vouchers which 
will commence after the Easter holidays and the school office have sent out a letter via 
parentmail. 
 
Please let the school office (school.office@bgpschool.kent.sch.uk) know if you would prefer to 
receive vouchers, which will be emailed to you OR continue to collect meals from our kitchen. 
(Those currently collecting meals from the kitchen will be able to continue throughout the 
holiday). 
 
If you want to receive E Vouchers please confirm contact details and the email address you 
would like them sent to. 
 
Vouchers will most likely be sent out after Easter and can be redeemed in the following shops: 
 
Morrisons 
Tesco 
Sainsbury's 
Asda 
Waitrose 
M&S Food 
 

Nikki Pilfold 
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